Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Statewide Public Guardianship Office
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

58M-2.011
Disciplinary Action and Guidelines

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 42 No. 203, October 18, 2016 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

In response to comments and recommendations from the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee, the Department of Elder Affairs has updated DOEA/OPPG Form 003, Office of Public and Professional Guardians Disciplinary Guidelines.  A copy of the updated form can be obtained by contacting Jason Nelson at 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, by telephone at (850)414-2381, or by e-mail at nelsonj@elderaffairs.org.
